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Carla Lundgren

From: Gina Weibel <weibelfamily@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 13, 2018 10:53 PM

To: PCD; Douglas Weibel

Subject: Miller Rd shoulder plan. WE are in favor

Hi 
 

Just wanted to comment that we are in favor of the new shoulder on Miller road. We live on BAY 
HILL RD and often bike to commute. 

 
One route we enjoy, taking our 4 kids, is to bike down Miller from Bay Hill to Arrow or Tolo in 
order to get to Battle Point park. 

 
The shoulder will make this much safer for our family.  Thanks! 

 
- The Weibel family 


